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Australian Gavei'nment
Department of the Environment and Heritage

Mr Ralph MclIver

General Manager — Exploration and
Stage 2 EIS Coordinator

Southern Pacific Petroleum NL

PO Box 7101

Riverside Centre

BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Mclver

In the interim, I would be grateful if you could formally advise whether the ‘Consolidated
Report’ provided to the Queensland Government 1s, in the view of SPP, the additiona]
information requested by the Commonwealth Government under the LPIP Ast, -

I'look forward to your reply. Ihave copied this letter to the Receiver, Queensiand EPA and
Queensland Department of State Development.

M~

Malcolm Forbes
Assistant Secretary
Environment Assessment and Approvals Branch

"3© January 2004

cc Queensland Department of State Development
cc Queensland EPA »
cc Ernst and Young

éphone (2

6274
Internet: www, deh.gov.au



‘> Environment
" Australia

Department of the Environment and Heritage

Mr Ralph Mclver
General Manager Exploration

- Stage 2 EIS Co-ordinator
Southern Pacific Petroleum NI,
PO Box 7101
Riverside Centre
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Mclver

In relation to the issue of dioxins, I understand that Mr D Cook of the Department of State

Development has responded (in a letter signed on 15 August 2003) on behalf of the
Commonwealth with respect to the further program of test work required.

£

Gerard Early :
First Assistant Secretary
Approvals and Wildlife Division

2 & August 2003

cc Queensland Department of State Development
cc Queensland EPA
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